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Rob is the Director of Communications at Americans United and is the editor of Church & State 
magazine.  He has recently published his fourth book, “Taking Liberties:  Why Religious Freedom 
Doesn’t Give You the Right to Tell Other People What to Do” which he will be discussing at this 
event.  This book illustrates how the religious freedom guaranteed in the First Amendment is an 
individual right, rather than a license allowing organizations and businesses to discriminate 
against and control others. 

Rob has written this book because he “was concerned that a noble principle designed to protect 
individual freedom was being warped into an instrument of mass oppression.”  Please join us to 
hear Rob discuss his new important book and to meet one of the essential members of 
Americans United’s national staff.  

The book will be available for a donation of $15 and Rob will be signing books following the 
presentation.   

                                            
1 Irvine Ranch Water District neither supports nor endorses the cause nor activities of organizations which use the District’s meeting rooms that are 
made available as a public service. 


